

Bruce Ambo

From:

Jeff Carter < jeff@jjcarterlaw.com>

Sent:

Thursday, January 7, 2021 3:21 PM

To:

Bruce Ambo; Kelly Murphy; richardbamlet@chicoca.gov

Cc:

jcpearce2015@gmail.com; gary@hignell.com; Darren M. Bevan; Simon Offord; Nicole

Heindell; Richard Harriman

Subject:

RE: ZA 12-15-2929 Chico Electric Solar Primary Use

ATTENTION: This message originated from outside **City of Chico**. Please exercise judgment before opening attachments, clicking on links, or replying.

Bruce and Kelly,

Again, Happy New Year to you, and thank you for talking with us today about the status of the above referenced subject.

As we discussed, we are considering the project as currently planned, as well as alternatives to it that may address concerns about it raised by neighbors and other City residents. With this in mind, we respectfully request an indefinite postponement of any meeting of the Zoning Administrator at this time. Once we have fully considered the project and its alternatives, we will advise as to the action we wish to pursue.

We thank you for your cooperation in this regard. We will keep you apprised of developments on this matter as circumstances warrant.

Jeff

Carter Law Office 329 Flume Street Chico, CA 95928 T 530.342.6196 F 530.342.6195

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email, together with any attachment is confidential, intended for only the recipient(s) named above and may contain information that is privileged, attorney work product or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have received this email in error, or are not the named recipient(s), you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this email, or any attachments, is strictly prohibited. Please immediately notify the sender and delete this email and any attachments from your computer. You should not retain, copy, or use this email or any of its attachments for any purpose, nor should you disclose all or any part of the contents to any person. Although this e-mail and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defect that may affect any computer system into which it is received or opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free and no responsibility is accepted by the sender for any loss or damage arising in any way from its use

From: Bruce Ambo <bruce.ambo@Chicoca.gov>Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 1:26 PM

To: Jeff Carter <jeff@jjcarterlaw.com>; Kelly Murphy <Kelly.murphy@Chicoca.gov>; Richardbamlet@Chicoca.gov
Cc: Richard Harriman <richardharrimanattorney@gmail.com>; jcpearce2015@gmail.com; gary@hignell.com; Shervin
Shariati <ssherv@yahoo.com>; Darren M. Bevan <dbevan@bayjaclaw.com>; Simon Offord <simon@brewerfirm.com>;

Nicole Heindell <nicole@jjcarterlaw.com>

Subject: RE: ZA 12-15-2929 Chico Electric Solar Primary Use

Hello All,

We have no problem recommending that the Zoning Administrator continue the hearing until the next meeting on January 19, 2021. Since the meeting has already been scheduled and this is the only item, the Zoning Administrator will briefly open and announce that the meeting has been continued at the request of the applicant and an interested party.

Best Regards

Bruce Ambo, AICP
Principal Planner
City of Chico, Community Development
530/879-6801
411 Main Street, Chico, CA 95928
PO Box 3420, Chico, CA 95927



http://www.ci.chico.ca.us/